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Date: week beginning Monday 15th July 2019 

General: 

This is the last week for term time only children, we wish you all a lovely summer holiday.  

We will be running holiday club from Monday 22nd July until Friday 30th August excluding the bank holiday.   

 

Butterflies: 

The school leaver’s performance and party will be on Friday 19th July.  

Approximate timings are as follows: 

Performance 9.30-9.45am 

Presentations 9.45-10.30am 

Party 10.30-12pm 

 

Caterpillars: 

Sing and sign:  word of the week ‘dance’ 

Baby babble: playing and interacting 

 

Puddleduck

s 


